



P7/4°

everychild.one voice.®

Tom Mathis Sr. Council PTA has become an ambassador for recycling Pop Tabs and is asking all our members to get involved!

WHAT TO DO:

Start collecting Pop Tabs! Remove the Pop Tabs from every aluminum can and collect them in a convenient container like coffee cans or Ziploc bags.

WHERE & WHEN TO BRING POP TABS:

Bring the Pop Tabs you have collected to any General Session or Round Table Meeting of the Tom Mathis Sr. Council, there will be a collection container available for Pop Tabs.

WHAT HAPPENS TO THE POP TABS?

When we have received a large amount of Pop Tabs, we will take them to a recycling center. The money raised supports the operations at two Ronald McDonald Houses, the Ronald McDonald Care Mobile and Ronald McDonald Family Room.

CONTEST!!!

The Elementary, Middle, and High School PTA/PTSA with the most POP TABS turned in by General Session 2, November 14th, will receive special recognition!



Keeping families close™

Pop Tabs Program

WHY ONLY POP TABS?

Although the whole aluminum can is valuable, the tab is much cleaner and easier to collect in large quantities than whole cans. The Pop Tab of a standard soda can is made of high quality aluminum.

When you pull together, Pop Tabs add up and become a valuable donation to Atlanta Ronald McDonald House Charities.

\$3,665

Was raised through the Pop Tab Program in 2022.

\$160,609

Has been raised through the Pop Tab Program since 1998.

Learn more at armhc.org/pop-tab